
Chantry Bowmen of Rotherham Privacy Policy.

The Chantry website does not use cookies to capture any information about members.

Any information given as part of membership application is gathered at the request of 
Archery GB and is required for their application process. This means that your information is
shared with them.
Their Privacy Policy can be viewed at  http://www.archerygb.org/privacy-policy/

Information is also shared with Yorkshire Archery Association and Northern Counties 
Archery Society. I will supply links to their policies when I have them.

Your e-mail addresses are also shared with the Chantry PRO so that he can send out the 
newsletters and Club information. Should you wish to be removed from this list please 
contact the Chantry Secretary or send a message to Chantry enquiries on the website.

Chantry Bowmen do not share your information with any other source for any purpose.

All reasonable protection is applied to the information stored by the executive members of 
Chantry Bowmen.

The Chantry Facebook page is covered by Facebook Privacy policies and is used at your own 
risk.

http://www.archerygb.org/privacy-policy/

